Debra ThomEson

From: Patricia Moulton <bmoulton@gci.net>
Sent: Wednesday, April 19, 2023 7:05 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: Unleashed Dogs

It has become an ongoing problem with unleashed dogs out by themselves or with there owners. When
responsible dog owners walk their dogs on a leash and run into the dogs that aren't leashed sometimes it
results in a horrific confrontation and attack! Responsible dog owners that pick up the poop do not want
to pick up the poop from dogs they don't own! Taking walks around town it is really disgusting all the dog
poop on sidewalks and the streets-There is a leash law in Petersburg and it needs to be enforced for
safety. I'm assured that the Assembly Members will take action on this ongoing problem- Thank you,
Patricia Moulton

Sent from my iPhone



